
Stay in Touch 

In the past few years, we have learned that many members who normally cannot attend because of physical 
limitations or distance reconnected with their chapters via the ZOOM meetings. Have a member ZOOM the “in 
person” meeting to those unable to attend. This is a great way to keep those members connected to the chapter! 
Other technological solutions exist to include members in Real Time, or Facebook Portal. Find a member, 
maybe a Junior, who can help facilitate this. Follow up with your contacts. Your members may have suggestions 
for the best way to keep them engaged.  

Keeping in contact with your members is very important! 

§ Telephone calls 
§ Visits (Call before showing up) 
§ Cards sent by postal service 
§ Email 
§ Facebook, a secure page 
§ Newsletter 
§ Chapter Website 

Frequency of Contacts  

§ Monthly newsletters  
§ Birthdays or Anniversary Dates (Wedding or Date of membership) 
§ Get Well Wishes 
§ Thinking of You (There doesn’t have to be a reason) 
§ Sympathy 
§ Chapter Special Events or upcoming program speakers 

 

Responsible Members 
§ Membership Committee 
§ Chaplain 
§ Corresponding Secretary 
§ Registrar 
§ Regent 
§ All members willing to reach out 

 

Reach Out and Involve  

§ Provide transportation to meetings for those who may need a ride  
§ Have project suggestions from committees to work individually or as a group 
§ Have a party for special project work 
§ Plan a carpool for community activities 
§ Include prospective members in communications and projects 
§ Start a book club 
§ Do personal and group tutorials for utilizing the NSDAR website 


